
                            BOARD OF ELECTIONS 
          NOTICE OF PUBLIC TEST 

 

 
 

Public Test of Tabulating Equipment 
 
In preparation for the November 5, 2024, Election, the St. Louis County Board of 
Election Commissioners will conduct a test of the Verity tabulating equipment 
beginning at 9:00 am on Wednesday, October 30, 2024, at the BOEC Offices, 
725 Northwest Plaza Dr., St. Ann, MO. The test will be open to representatives of 
the political parties, candidates, the news media, and the public. The test will be 
conducted by processing a preaudited group of test votes. 


